
Dear Wonderful Nazareth Families, 

 

It was another awesome day with kindergarten, through sixth grade on campus.We 

appreciate your patience as we had a confusing day in middle school. We are excited to 

have kindergarten through eighth grade all on campus tomorrow! Please remember that 

tomorrow is a First Friday, and therefore is a half-day with dismissal at 11:55am.  

 

Starting on Tuesday, September 8, we will be on our new on campus schedule, see 

below. 

 

8:00am School Begins (If you are distance learning please be patient as teachers are 

working hard at the pick-up line and helping students wash hands.) 

 

10:00-10:20am SNACK / RECESS (Snacks are being enjoyed in the classrooms, then 

students go out to recess) 

 

LUNCH: 11:55am-12:40pm 

In order to maintain social distancing, we have created two lunch rotations. 

 

Lunch #1: 11:55am-12:15pm   (Kindergarten, 1st, 4th and 5th grade) 
Lunch Recess #2: 12:15pm-12:40pm (Kindergarten, 1st, 4th and 5th grade) 
 
Lunch Recess #1: 11:55am-12:15pm  (2nd, 3rd, 6th, 7th, 8th grade) 
Lunch #2: 12:15pm-12:40pm   (2nd, 3rd, 6th, 7th, 8th grade) 
 
School Dismissal: 2:45pm 

 

I wanted to thank everyone for your great patience and help during drop off and pick up 

today, the signs worked great! 

We have the entire staff working together to make sure we get all your children to and from 

class safely. Patience is a great virtue and core value! 

 

GREAT HELP!!! 

Thank you!!!  It was a huge help when parents placed their child(s) grade(s) level and 

last name on a piece of paper, and prominently displayed them on your dash/or inside 

windshield. It made school pick-up line really move smoothly.  

 

Friday Mass 

 

Tomorrow's Mass is being presented by the 7th grade class. Due to increased safety 

measures, Nazareth School has decided that ONLY Seventh Grade students may 

participate. We are asking that siblings and parents to please do not come at this time, in 

an abundance of caution. We will re-evaluate as the year progress. I have posted the Friday 



Mass link below. 

 

Topic: Friday Mass, September 4th (Seventh Grade) 

Time: Sep 4, 2020 08:30 AM Pacific Time (US and Canada) 

Join Zoom Meeting 

https://us02web.zoom.us/j/88592195717?pwd=dC8zSUpSVGk2Y2xwSzkzTjZvZitWQT09 

Meeting ID: 885 9219 5717 

Passcode: Nazareth7 

 

Extended Day Care: 

Thank you to all the families who have completed our Nazareth Extended Day Care Survey. 

If you have not had an opportunity, please complete the survey by Friday, September 4, as 

we are reevaluating the current need of the program. 

 

Extended Day Care Survey 

 

Nazareth Community 

Thank you Nazareth families for signing up to participate on our new social media sites. 

Please know that if you have not been accepted to follow our Instagram account it is 

because we do not recognize the name. Please email marketing@nazarethschool.org with 

your family name and Instagram name so that we may know you are a Nazareth family.  

 

We have created social media accounts for Nazareth School.  We will be posting and 

promoting our school through the following platforms: Facebook, Instagram, and 

Twitter.  We ask that you please follow the accounts.  They will feature daily activities, 

announcements, and emergency notices, students, families, faculty, and the teachers!  No 

close up photos of students will be utilized with parent permission. We would love for all of 

you to be able to see the posts. 

Below are the names to search for: 

 

Facebook: Nazareth School (the one with the school logo and dove) 

Instagram: @nazarethschooleagles 

Twitter: @school_nazareth 

 

God Bless, 

 

Mrs. Coons 

Principal 

Nazareth School 

 

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSf1HL0dGUHNFVY100W1wXKwEEnJNS_38dwJnM-Rmgnd7RNnww/viewform?usp=sf_link

